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My son has nonverbal autism, and it is heartbreaking to see him struggle to access 

the education to which he is entitled- because he doesn’t have the resources he 

needs to do so. If his district received additional funds for special education, my son- 

and others like him- would be more likely to exit public schooling with the skills and 

abilities he needs to succeed in life and contribute to his community.  

 

Please support this measure, and support children with disabilities! 


